THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AUSTIN

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

December 4, 1940

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Dept. of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

It was fine of you to write us after the game. Our boys were determined to uphold a splendid tradition and played with a spirit that could not be broken.

With best wishes and kindest regards to you and Mrs. Allen, in which Mrs. Bible joins me, I am

Cordially yours,

D. X. Bible

DXB:is